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This bill does absolutely nothing to help the homeless problem in southern Oregon 

and will only enable people and drug addicts. This bill also does not allow drug 

addicts and people who make poor decisions to be held accountable. The people of 

southern Oregon should be able to go out into the public without fear and exposure to 

the many issues that come with homeless. As it stands I personally can not send my 

wife or children into the community and feel comfortable with it. The overwhelming 

majority of people who choose to be homeless chose to be that way. Lastly this 

Measure would cause a spike in crimes against people and property a problem that is 

already out of control in southern Oregon. Putting people at risk of violent crimes and 

exposure to drugs is completely unacceptable and this measure should be 

completely disregarded and a new solution explored. As a life long Oregonian I’m 

deeply troubled and dismayed at the current status of our once beautiful state. I 

strongly encourage you to do the right and morale thing and oppose this atrocious bill 

for the best interest and safety of the people of Oregon. 


